
PRESS RELEASE

The LPG Distributors I LPG suppliers have represented to the

Transport Commissioner on 16.07.2010 that the number of (LPG) filling

stations in the Chennai City is very meager and the trucks which carry

LPG-Gas are not permitted to enter into the city during peak hours in

day time. Therefore, there is delay in bringing LPG-Gas for the Auto

LPG Dispensing Stations located in the Chennai City even though the

dispatches are made from the factories well in time. So the Transport

Commissioner called for meeting of the LPG distributors and suppliers

to sort out the problems binding a workable solution.. It was decided to

request the Police Officials to allow the LPG trucks within the city limit

on round the clock basis. After due consideration to various

representation.
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